TOWN of LYNNFIELD

CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
of the TOWN OF LYNNFIELD will hold
a PUBLIC HEARING at 7:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, MAY 15, 2018 in the
Selectmen’s Hearing Room at Town Hall
relative to a ABBREVIATED NOTICE
OF RESOURCE AREA DELINEATION
filed by HPI, LLC c/o Greg Hochmuth,
Williams & Sparages, LLC to VERIFY THE
DELINEATION OF APPROXIMATELY 354
LINEAR FEET OF BORDERING VEGETAT-
ED WETLAND and other Resource Areas
located at 333, 339, 349 Summer
Street, Lynnfield. This notice is given in
accordance with the provisions of
General Laws, Chapter 131, Section 40 as
amended.
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